
 

 
 

ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley 

 

  Church Lane, Standon, Staffordshire. ST21 6RN - Tel. (01782) 791234       
 www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk headteacher@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk   

Friday 9th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I would like to invite you all to join us in school for a very special afternoon on Friday 23rd 
November from 2.00pm.  During the afternoon we will be holding a short service to celebrate 
Mr Standbridge’s important part in our school family and this will be followed by a Family Fun 
Run.  Mr Standbridge’s parents have very kindly agreed to join us for the afternoon.  They have 
asked me to pass on to you their heartfelt thanks for all of your kind words, notes of support 
and generous donations. 
 
Chris Barlow will once again be on hand to set out a course for us on the school field and during 
the afternoon everyone will have the opportunity to complete as many laps of the course as 
they feel able in a set time.  Everyone who takes part will be presented with a medal to 
celebrate our first ‘Run for Mr S’ afternoon.   
 
The main aim of the event is to have fun, enjoy some exercise together and celebrate all of the 
joy that Mr S encouraged us to have through sport.  However, we would also like to try to raise 
some funds so that we can place a permanent commemoration of Mr S in our school grounds.  It 
would therefore be marvellous if your family could collect a few sponsors for the event and I 
have attached a form to this letter to help you with this. 
 
In order for all of our children to take part we would ask that they all come to school in suitable 
clothing and footwear for running outdoors on the morning of Friday 23rd November. 
 
We are looking forward to a fun afternoon with everyone taking part and enjoying an 
opportunity to come together as a school community to remember Mr S. I look forward to seeing 
as many of you as possible on the afternoon. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Vicki Bradley 
  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher  
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‘Run for Mr S’ 
 

Friday 23rd November 2018 
 

________________________________ (Child’s Name)  
 
My school is having a Family Fun Run to raise money for a memorial to our favourite Sports 
Teacher, Mr Standbridge. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could sponsor us. 
 

Many thanks for supporting our school. 
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Signed________________________________ (Parent) 
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